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There are certain essential legal issues
every entrepreneur must address when
starting and running a business. Typically,
to minimize start up costs, entrepreneurs
often dont use the services of a lawyer or
do so inefficiently. This book, written by
an attorney with 40 years of experience
counseling entrepreneurs, acquaints the
business owner with these necessary legal
concepts in a simple and straight forward
manner. With this knowledge, the reader
will be better equipped to utilize various
self-help materials found in either a library,
book store or on the internet. For those
who choose to utilize the services of an
attorney (which is recommended by the
author) this book will assist the
entrepreneur by allowing him/her to focus
in immediately on these essential issues.
This will allow the individual to lower the
cost and time spent working with an
attorney.
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